
HELP WANTED 

The City of Aurora is taking applications for the positions of Full Time Paramedics and Part Time EMT’s 
for a Fire Based Advanced Life Support Emergency Medical Service. An applicant for a Paramedic 
Position must have the equivalent to a High School education and hold a State of Nebraska Paramedic 
License. An applicant for the position of Emergency Medical Technician (EMT) must have the equivalent 
to a High School education and hold a State of Nebraska Emergency Medical Technician (EMT) License. 
The applicants chosen to be part of the Fire – Based Emergency Medical Services will work closely with 
the Volunteer Fire Department on many of the requests for emergency medical assistance. This is a new 
service that is still being developed and the chosen applicants will assist in helping develop the Medical 
Division and follow its protocols. Salary will be based on education and experience.  Applications can be 
obtained at the Aurora City Offices 905 13th Street, Aurora, Nebraska 68818, or by calling (402)694-
6992, or via email at cityclerk@cityofaurora.org. The City of Aurora is an EOE. Position is subject to a 
Veteran’s preference. Position will remain open until filled. 
 
 


